
Dear , thank you for your requests for information dated 4 and 6 February 2017. 
 

1. How many times in 2016 your respective police forces attended "illegal hunts using dogs"? 

2. How many arrests, charges, cautions and prosecutions were made by your respective police 

forces? Could this information be sorted into pro hunt and anti hunt cases please? 

3. How many complaints were made to your respective police forces alleging assault and 

intimidation and by whom (pro hunt/anti hunt)? 

4. How many of the complaints from 3. above resulted in your police officers "refusing" to 

take the correct and appropriate action? 

 
None of the information requested in the 4 questions above is held by the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner for Humberside.  It may be held by Humberside Police and I would be happy to 
transfer your request to them if you advise that you would wish me to do so.  Alternatively you may 
submit your request direct to them at InformationComplianceUnit@humberside.pnn.police.uk 

 

5. What is your official policy on policing "illegal hunts using dogs"? 

I note in your second email that you are requesting this information specifically in relation to the 
Police and Crime Commissioner and can advise that the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Humberside does not have an official policy on “illegal hunts using dogs”.  There is therefore no 
information held in relation to this part of your request. 

 

1. What is the official policy of the PCC on their individual police forces FAILING to 

police   illegal hunts properly and take appropriate action when informed of and presented 

with evidence of assault and intimidation? 

 
The Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside does not have any such official policy.  In line 
with legislation complaints regarding police “failings” would, in the first instance, be referred to the 
Professional Standards Branch of Humberside Police.  There is therefore no information held in 
relation to this part of your request. 
 

2. If the PCC does not hold the information requested in my original email, does it hold ANY 

information on ANY subject relating to the performance of their individual police forces? If 

so, could I please have details of the type of information held.  

 
The Police and Crime Commissioner publishes various information on Force performance.  This can 
be found on his website at http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Your-Police/Your-Police.aspx. 
 

3. An answer to question 5 in my original email below please. This is a direct question on 

PCC policy. 

 
Answer provided above. 
 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or 
under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for 
an internal review should be made within 30 days and addressed to: 
 
Rachel Cook 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside  
The Lawns  
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Harland Way  
Cottingham 
HU16 5SN  
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Cook  
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